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Dear Friends at Pine Lake,

Spring 2024 revealed the fruit of years of praying, planning, fundraising, executing, and
delivering on TCM’s Engaging Every Nation vision. On April 24, TCM celebrated its first 13
Kenyan graduates, all of whom earned their MA degrees through TCM. We celebrated well with
praise and worship, communion, words of exhortation and encouragement, student testimonies,
and prayers of blessing over the graduates.

“In the same way, on May 12 in Heiligenkreuz, Austria, we celebrated another 22 graduates
from 12 countries!

Two graduation ceremonies within three weeks on two continents celebrating graduates from
13 countries! Thirty-five men and women are now better equipped to be disciple-making leaders.
Here is what two of them shared about their TCM experience:

"So what gives me the strength to wake up and catch the 5:30 bus to meet with one of my
disciples who works really long hours and is only available from 6:30-8 is that I'm a servant of
the God who loves you so much that He sacrificed His son and to follow in the footsteps of the
staff and the professors at TCM.” Sandor, Hungary

"For those that I will serve by virtue of my position, know that you have a better leader. And
this leader has met Jesus and has met the servants of Jesus and that’s why I am transformed
and ready to serve.” Ephantus, Kenya

TCM pursues its vision of Engaging Every Nation so that there will be effective leaders of
disciple-making movements impacting churches, cultures, and countries for Christ. Your
prayers and financial support made possible TCM’s strengthened mission in Europe, Russia,
Central Asia, and Turkey. Your prayers and financial support made possible TCM’s expanded
mission in Africa. THANK YOU.

As we look ahead, we see more opportunities for TCM to deepen and expand the Engaging
Every Nation vision. We receive more requests for TCM leadership training in additional
countries through existing and new partnerships than current capability allows. The need for
TCM’s training is growing. The need for trained disciple-making leaders is great. TCM must
increase its capacity to meet this need.

Will you be part of helping us achieve this goal?
Gratefully Yours in Him,
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